
 

 

Claim for Refund Form - Updates 
 
The Iowa DOT Accounting team, with the support of the Motor Vehicle Division and the ISCTA MV 
Task Force, has reviewed and refreshed our Claim for Refund Form 411047. 
 
Overview: 
Form 411047 has been reviewed and improved to make it simpler for customers to understand and 
fill out, and also to make it easier for staff to review and process.  
 
What you need to know: 

• The new form will be available starting today, March 1, 2024.  
• The old form will continue to be accepted through May 31, 2024.  
• Beginning June 1st the old form will no longer be accepted. We will provide reminders as 

needed.  
• Our team has developed a Questions and Answers guide to assist with addressing any specific 

questions you may have regarding the form and the overall process for vehicle refund 
requests. 

• The updated Form 411047 is available online.  
 
 
Please contact mvdacct@iowadot.us for questions. 

https://iowadot.seamlessdocs.com/f/CO19101000127075157
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